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Welcome to the NSW Premier's Reading Challenge 2024 
 

 
 

 Challenge opens: Monday 24th February 2025 
 Challenge closes for student entries: Friday August 22, 2025 

 

The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and 
to enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to each 
student to read, to read more and to read more widely. The Premier's Reading Challenge 
(PRC) is available for all NSW students in Kindergarten to Year 9. 

K-2 reading challenge –  All K-2 students are registered to the challenge. PRC boxes 
have been sent to all Kindergarten, year 1 and 2 classes. The 
children’s reading records will be completed through the 
library by August 25th. 

3-4 reading challenge- Students in stage 2 completing the challenge will have 
reading logs in the library, which they record when 
borrowing. Some children are recording their reading list 
online at home. 

5-6 reading challenge-  All stage 3 students are required to log their own reading 
record on the Premier’s Reading Challenge Website. 

               https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 

If you have any questions please email   pauline.millar@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
Regards Pauline Millar - Teacher Librarian 
 

I respect the land of the Darug and Gundungurra people on which I teach and live. 

 


